
From: Steve Pogue  
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 5:04 PM 
To: Tyler Butler <Tyler.Butler@barrie.ca> 
Subject: FW: Notice of Complete & Public Meeting - 571 Huronia Rd (D30-023-2021) 
 
Hello Tyler, 
 
I was at the neighbourhood meeting on December 9, 2020. 
 
Is the proposed entrance at Huronia Road going to be a right in / right out?  If not, is there a traffic study 
done or proposed to justify left turning in or out at this entrance? 
I believe that the distance of the entrance from Mapleview is too short and is normally stacked with cars 
trying to get across Mapleview. 
A left turn in at this location would require a left turn lane which currently does not exist on Huronia.  Is 
the developer going to pay for the road improvements? 
 
Steve Pogue 
 


